
BEXAR COUNTY, TEXAS
COMMISSIONERS COURT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE
FY 2009-10 PROPOSED BUDGET

The Commissioners Court will hold a public hearing on the
FY 2009-10 Proposed Budget on Tuesday, September 15,
2009 at 11:00 a.m. in the Courtroom on the first floor of the
Bexar County Courthouse, 100 Dolorosa Street, Suite 1.20,
San Antonio, Texas 78205. Persons wishing to be heard on
these matters may appear at this public hearing.
Individuals who require auxiliary aids or services for this
meeting should contact Bexar County Commissioners
Court at least two days before the meeting so that
appropriate arrangements can be made. Copies of the
Proposed Budget will be available for viewing in the County
Clerk’s Office, first floor, Bexar County Courthouse; in the
Planning and Resource Management Department, located
at 410 S. Main, Ste. 208, San Antonio, TX 78204; and in the
County Auditors Office, 212 Stumberg, Ste. 100,
San Antonio, Texas 78204. Citizens wishing to be heard on
these matters may appear before Commissioners Court at
the budget hearing, or may contact a representative of
Commissioners Court by calling (210) 335-2555. The FY
2009-10 Proposed Budget Message is also available on the
Bexar County website: www.bexar.org

BEXAR COUNTY COURTHOUSE ACCESSIBILITY
STATEMENT FOR DISABLED PERSONS

This meeting site is accessible to disabled persons as
follows: Entrance to the Bexar County Courthouse is
accessible through the basement entrance on the south
end of the Courthouse located at the intersection of Nueva
and Main streets. To access the first floor, individuals must
use the basement-level elevators located next to the tunnel
between the Bexar County Courthouse and the Justice
Center. Parking spaces reserved for the disabled are
located at the south end of the Courthouse on Nueva
Street.


